
 

 

Unification Theological Seminary: Join Our Next Virtual Open House! 
 
Thomas Ward 
June 9, 2021 
 

  

 
 

 

Dear, 

This is a reminder that our next Virtual Open House will be held on 

Wednesday, June 16 from 7 PM EDT. Join us to hear about our Master of Arts 

in Religious Studies, Master of Divinity, and the Doctor of Ministry degree 

programs! 

 

We also invite you to join our Open House if you are seeking to continue your 

previous studies at UTS or upgrade your diploma to a Master's degree.  

 

Register by clicking the link below, and we look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Click here to register!  

 

  

  

 

 

 

Questions? Contact us at admissions@ uts,edu  

  


